NELSONAARDIMAN

HEALTHCARE LAWYERS

Nelson Hardiman Provides Key Regulatory Advice
on $163 Million Pharmacy Acquisition

Nelson Hardiman, led by partner Stacie Neroni, provided regulatory licensing and enroliment advice on a $163
million acquisition of a Home Health Agency (HHA) and two specialty infusion pharmacies that operate in 47 states.
The NH team performed the nationwide research and logistic guidance necessary to comply with the regulatory
filing and operations requirements applicable in all 47 states and successfully helped to ensure the transaction did
not cause any disruptions in service to the current patients or negatively impact reimbursements applicable for
those services.

For questions or business inquiries contact:
Stacie K. Neroni, Partner

(310) 651-9642
sneroni@nelsonhardiman.com
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